
 

  
  

  
  

  

 

    
    

    
    

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

May 15, 2023: Notice is hereby 
given that The Virgin Islands 
Water and Power Authority (The 
Authority) will submit a petition 
to adjust the Water Systems’ 
Levelized Energy Adjustment 
Clause (LEAC) rate on July 15, 
2023. 

                                                    

 

 
  

 

  
The petition is for a proposed 
Water System LEAC rate of $9.53 
$/kgal. The proposed rate is an 
increase of $4.10 $/kgal to the 
current Water LEAC rate of 
$18.77 $/kgal. The increase in 
the proposed LEAC rate is a 
result of rising prices. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


